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February 10, 1988

Mr. Roger Fortuna
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Mr . For tt$ na

The Subcommittee on Nuclear Regulation of the Committeu on
Environment and Public Works is completing its investigation and
series of hearings on issues relating to the organization and
operation of the Nuclear Regulatory Commission and on its
relationship with the injustry it regulates.

Now that the Subcommittee's hearings are complete, we would
like to offer you this opportunity to provide whatever additional
comments and material you believe are relevant or important to
the Su bcommi ttee 's creating a complete record.

The Subcommittee intends to hold its hearing record open to
allow you to provide a6ditional comments relating to the issues
which were the subject of our investigation and hearings.

If you wish to provide a response, please do so at your
earliest conve n i en ce . Your cooperation throughout this process
has been greatly appreciated.

Sincerely yours ,

- --._

John Breaux
Chairman, Subcommittee on
Nuclear Regulation
Ccumittee on Environment
and Publi c Works
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